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CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM

PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE
A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Committee was held in theCouncil Chambers on Wednesday, October 22nd, 1986, at 3:45 p.m.
Farnworth.
In attendance were Alderman George Laking and Ald M'kerman i e

Also in attendance were K. Janna Taylor Parks & RDirector; F r s ecreationritz Radandt and Ken McCargar, Kinsmen Club of PortCocnitlam (Item No. 1); Val Van Heel and B.R. Kirk (Item No.con"idential report) .
an .. Kirk Item No. 3
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Ken McCargar and Fritz Radandt were in attendancefrom the Kinsmen to discuss the possibility ofgetting involved in fund raising for a waterpark.
on
Mr. M 'Cargar suggested the possibility of creat 'ng
Co

e at Sun Valley Park. It was indicated b thmmittee that we were looking at creating one atLions Park dv- to the fact that there was a lot of"children tr fficR in this park. However, theKinsmen indicated that due to the fact that thiswas the Lions Park, they could not get involved.Janna indicated that she would look at Sun Valleyand other possible sites and get back to KenMcCargar.

That the minutes of the meeting of the Parks & Recreation
and adopted.
Committee held on Wednesday, October 1st 1986 b kP e ta en as read
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Recommend at ion .

That Janna proceed with looking at other possiblesites and to confer with Mr. McCargar.

~ARRAN
Wilson entre Ex ansion

the'he
Committee met with Jack Blowers in re d tgar o

re
eir application for a New Horizons Grant. They

Ph
quire confirmation in writing from Conci.l th tase I construction will be starting in 1987.

a
Elma Tolliday f rom New Horizon,". indicated to theseniors that there was money left in this grantperiod but she strongly felt that there would beless money in the next grant period.
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Recommendation:

That the Committee make a recommendation toCouncil for a letter confirming that constructionwould take place in 1987.

CARRIED

Confidential Reoort

B.R. Kirk and Val van Meel made a confidentialreport to Council.
Recommendation=

That the report be received.

CARRIED

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting aojourned at 5:00 p.m.
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